
 
 
 
 

 

December 31, 2019 
 

PRODUCT MATURITY ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
Dear CTI Customer, 
 
CTI announces maturity of the 2590-EF and 2591-EF AC and DC output modules with external fuses.  
These modules are rarely used, as most installation elect to fuse the field devices elsewhere in the control 
panel.  The standard 2590-A and 2591-A modules can be used as replacements.  These modules are 
internally fused, rather than externally fused. 
 
We will accept orders for last-time buys until February 28, 2020.  After that time, the product will no longer 
be manufactured, but we will continue to provide support and repairs, subject to availability of parts.   
 
If you have questions about this maturity announcement, please contact CTI or your CTI Preferred 
Automation Partner. 
  
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Robert Peck 
Senior Vice President 
Control Technology Inc. 
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